

Persatuan Badminton Malaysia Badminton Association of Malaysia

President : YBhg. Tan Sri Dato' Sri Mohamad Norza Zakaria

Deputy Presidents : YBhg. Datuk V. Subramaniam

: YBhg. Dato' Sri Jahaberdeen YM Mohd. Yunoos

General Secretary : YH. Dato' Kenny Goh Chee Keong Treasurer : YBhg. Datuk Michael Tang Vee Mun

Date: 22nd May 2021

To:

4-4-2,Ichiban-cho,Matsuyama, Ehime 790-8570 Japan Phone:+81-89-947-5457 FAX:+81-89-947-5721

Dear Sir,

Ref.: Pre-Games Training at Ehime

With the reference above, I am sorry to inform you that we are unable to send our national team to Ehime for the pre Olympics Games training. This is due to the many travel restrictions imposed and also the uncertainty of the situation caused by the pandemic globally.

We were ceratinly looking forward to this training session but I have to mention that this decision was made after much deliberation and was made with a heavy heart. However, we would certainly want to have such similar programme once another opportunity arises.

However, I am pleased to inform you that our President, Tan Sri Norza has agreed to visit Ehime after the Games. He will be going to Ehime with the Chef de Mission of the Malaysia contigent, our coaches and players. We shall inform you of his travel itinerary once it is confirmed.

On behalf of my team, I wish you good health and always remain to stay safe. Looking forward to hearing from you again.

Thank you.

Regards,

BADMINTON ASSOCIATION OF MALAYSIA

Dato' Kenny Goh Chee Keong General Secretary.



